
View this email in your browser  

 

Spring 2021 

CSP Nature Workshop and Plant 
Orders from Project Swallowtail 

The High Park Stewards are invited by the Community Stewardship 
Program to participate in their spring Virtual Workshop Series, Virtual 
Spring Wildflower Tour, OIPC Workshop Series (Invasive plants) and 
other activities. We have been stewarding since 1996, before the CSP 
began and are not part of that program but we are still part of their family 
of projects. 

Due to COVID restrictions all on-site activities are still on hold. You 
will be notified when the situation changes 

Click here for links to the CSP newsletter and to REGISTER for the  

workshops on Pollinators, Native Grasses, Reptiles and Amphibians,  

Tree ID, Urban Hawks and the Breeding Bird Atlas and more…  

 

https://mailchi.mp/ed83d5e40a6b/spring-workshops-and-more-for-stewards?e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://track.upaknee.com/v/443/3ef49befe29a32f5cc420c89ae3cc44adf1f98c890f4238d
https://track.upaknee.com/v/443/3ef49befe29a32f5cc420c89ae3cc44adf1f98c890f4238d
https://track.upaknee.com/v/443/3ef49befe29a32f5cc420c89ae3cc44adf1f98c890f4238d
https://track.upaknee.com/v/443/3ef49befe29a32f5cc420c89ae3cc44adf1f98c890f4238d


 

Project Swallowtail Update 

Project Swallowtail will be accepting orders for their sun and shade native 
plant kits this week. If you want to participate in that program please 

register and you will be sent a link to the order form. We are the stewards 
in our own neighbourhoods, creating pollinator and wildlife corridors. 

Project Swallowtail site, select SIGN UP  

 

https://pollinatorpartnership.ca/en/project-swallowtail


 

High Park Nature website - Other Groups and Events  

 

 

 

https://highparknature.org/resources-by-high-park-nature/other-groups-events/

